



24 July 2015

Bulletin - NSW Parliamentary Inquiry into TAFE Make your voice heard

Since we commenced consultation we have received close to 100 submissions and held over 20 meetings with members and the public concerned for the future of TAFE and vocational education and training in general.

If you would like a meeting held in your work location, please contact the PSA at

dsmith@psa.asn.au

Time is running out to contribute

Submissions are due by 14 August.

We will try to arrange a meeting as soon as possible but with time so short, we ask that you consider contributing in other ways as well:

 Contribute to the PSA's submission - provide a detailed comment, addressing some or all of the terms of reference, to us here

(https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/inquiryTAFE)

 Provide your own submission to the Inquiry here

(https://www.parliament.nsw.gov.au/prod/web/submissions.nsf/Submission?OpenForm&ParentUNID=4BA3DBAC539C3C1ECA257E59001FD2AF&House=LC)

- Encourage your friends and family to write their own submission to the Inquiry
- Contact the Secretariat to the committee -Ph: 9230 3389 or email

gpscno6@parliament.nsw.gov.au

and request a public hearing be held in your local area (remember to include this in your written submission)

It doesn't matter if you are currently at TAFE or not, this policy affects us all and everyone should speak up to help us Save TAFE.

Join the PSA membership.psa.asn.au/join



